
 
 
 
The Silicosis Support Network (SSN) are proud to support the team at The Prince Charles Hospital 
(TPCH) in Brisbane, who are leading the way in finding treatments for Australian workers with 
Silicosis. The team, led by Professor Dan Chambers, are keen to hear from you about what you feel 
are the most important questions so they can ensure that the research they are doing meets the 
needs of workers. 
 
“We need to know what matters most to patients affected by this deadly lung disease, and by 
prioritising their perspectives, questions and concerns, our research team aims to meet the needs of 
these workers and achieve better outcomes,” said Prof. Chambers. 
 
Please help us to help you. By completing this short survey, you are standing with us in the fight 
against Silicosis and giving us information that could be critical in the fight against this disease.  
 
This research matters. Please head to https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/H3BVH5C to fill out the 
survey and help continue the fight.  
 
Thank you for your participation. 
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